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A publication of Child Evangelism Fellowship®

 

Thank you first of all for praying for Child 

Evangelism Fellowship of Jackson County.  

Without the prayer support of God’s 

people who love this ministry, all our 

programs would be useless if done just in 

the flesh.  Thank you to all who give to 

Child Evangelism Fellowship® Without the 

generous gifts that we receive, our 

ministries could not sustain themselves.  

And last, but not least, thank you to all 

who volunteer.  Jana could not carry out 

this ministry without our volunteer 

workers.  So again, thank you for praying, 

giving, and working. 

Summer 5-Day Club® program is being 

held in backyards, at King Center, 

Interfaith Shelter, and Isaiah’s Hub 

Center.  Please pray for Noah, Hannah, 

Carol, Gayle, and Jana as they minister to 

children in their clubs! 

 Good News Clubs 

⬧Columbia ⬧EJ ⬧Eby-Napoleon ⬧Keicher-Michigan Center ⬧Fellowship Academy 

⬧Parma ⬧Warner ⬧Bean ⬧Grass Lake ⬧Townsend ⬧Interfaith Shelter ⬧Isaiahs Hub 

⬧Mt Hope Bible Church ⬧ Springport ⬧ Paragon Academy.                                                     

These are the schools, churches, and community centers that had a Good News Club® this 

past winter.  The 53 volunteer teachers reached 522 children with the Gospel and 53 

received Jesus as their Savior.  Children are faithful to attend, and parents have to pick 

them up after club. One family told us that their child is singing the GNC™ songs over and 

over in their home!  This is a non-Christian family, and this little girl is singing the truths of 

the Gospel throughout her home for the others to also hear the Gospel!! What a testimony 

of God using a child to reach the family!   Many schools could be opened to clubs, but we 

are waiting for willing and trained teachers and helpers to go and reach the children with 

the Gospel.  So, if you’ve been thinking that what you have to offer is not needed or useful, 

think again! We have Free training, Free materials, and schools with children waiting to 

learn about Jesus - CEF needs you!!! 

Consider Matthew 18:10 

“Take heed that you do not despise one of 

these little ones, for I say to you that in 

heaven their angels always see the face of 

My Father who is in heaven.”  We should 

never despise children, we need to love, 

care, and minister to them in this world. 

An angel representing each child stands 

before the face of God. I wonder, when 

children are despised, neglected, or 

abused, what the face of God might look 

like.  When a child is loved, cared for, and 

ministered to, I can imagine a face of 

approval, and even tears of joy when that 

child trusts Jesus as their Savior.  We know 

Luke 15:10 says, “There is joy in the 

presence of the angels of God over one 

sinner who repents.” We are excited to be 

in our community reaching children!!! 


